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Rollingwood	Homeowners	Association	
Board	of	Directors	Meeting	December	17,	2020	7:00	PM	

Via	Zoom	
AGENDA	

	
Call	to	Order	–	Judy	
	 	
Minutes	–	Richard	Fowell		
	 Approval	of	minutes	from	the	November	19,	2020	Board	Meeting	(by	Doug	
Wickstrom)	
	 Zoom	meeting	update	
	
Treasurer’s	Report	–	Kathy	Walker	

Dues	collection/mailing	–	November	2020	and	paid	member	count,	including	
new	dues-paying	members		
Waiver	of	fees	by	Malaga	Bank	for	returned	Rhoa	member	checks	

	
Vice	President	–	Doug	Wickstrom						
	 Update	on	RHE	actions	during	the	past	month	
	 News	of	City’s	Holiday	Decorations	contest	
	 Update	on	progress	of	building	at	intersection	of	Via	Valmonte	and	Hawthorne	
	 	
Community	Appearance	–	Warren	Arata	
	 RHOA	Holiday	Home	Decoration	Award	–	Please	try	to	take	a	ride	or	walk	
	 through	the	neighborhood	before	Thursday’s	meeting	to	see	for	yourself.	
	 Update	on	community	appearance	
	 Update	on	precariously	leaning	pine	tree	on	Rockbluff	
	 GPAC	and	its	current	status	(with	City	Council	and	Environmental	Committee	
	 input	December	15th.)	
	
Membership	–	Juanita	Stucker	
	 New	Residents	in	Rollingwood	
	 Visits	to/contact	with	new	residents		
	 Real	Estate	Activity	in	Rollingwood		
	 		
Communications:	Newsletter	and	Website	-	Jim	Knauf	
	 Newsletter	–	Dates	for	next	newsletter	and	mailing	through	Mailchimp	and	
	 access	through	our	website	along	with	hand	delivery	with	2021	questionnaire	
	 and	dues	envelope.	
	 Update	on	website	and	newsletter	
	
President	–	Judy	Bayer		
	 GPAC	
	 Possible	post-holiday	gathering	–	i.e.	Virtual	End	of	Holiday	Happy	Hour		
	 2021	Questionnaire		
	 	
New	Business	–			
	 	 	
Old	Business	-		
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Next	Meeting	–	January	21,	2021	–	7:00	PM.	Via	Zoom	
	
ROLLINGWOOD	HOMEOWNERS	ASSOCIATION	QUESTIONNAIRE		2021	
	
We	are	living	through	unprecedented	times,	sharing	moments	of	hope	and	resilience	
with	friends,	family	and	loved	ones.	Your	Rollingwood	Homeowners	Association	once	
again	is	asking	you	to	complete	the	below	questionnaire	to	provide	feedback	to	assist	us	
in	making	informed	decisions	regarding	the	ongoing	safety	and	connectivity	with	all	of	
our	neighbors.	
	
First	and	Last	Name(s)	of	Adults	in	your	home:	(Please	Print	legibly)	
	
1.			 ___________________________________________________________________________________	
	
2.			 ___________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Address:		________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Telephone:		Home:		____________________________________________________________________		
		
Cell:		______________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Email	Address:	_________________________________________________________________________	
	
Please	take	a	minute	to	answer	the	following	questions	from	your	RHOA	Board:	
	

1. The	majority	of	responses	from	the	2020	Questionnaire	were	in	favor	of	the	
RHOA	publishing	a	neighborhood	Directory	for	our	Rollingwood	residents.	Will	
you	work	on	a	committee	to	help	create	the	RHOA	Directory?			Yes	____	No	_____				

	
2. Do	you	have	computer	technical	expertise,	and	if	so,	will	you	help	your	RHOA	

Board	develop	future	Virtual	activities	for	our	neighborhood?		Yes	____	No	_____				
	

3. Rolling	Hills	Estates	has	budgeted	funds	for	the	replacement	of	the	playground	
equipment	at	Rockbluff	Park	in	2021.	Would	you	be	interested	in	participating	in	
a	virtual	meeting	to	talk	about	what	you	envision	for	the	new	playground	
structure?			Yes	____	No	_____					

	
Thank	you	very	much	from	your	Rollingwood	Homeowners	
Association	Board	of	Directors.	
Please	stay	safe	and	well.	
	
RHOA	DUES	ARE	STILL	ONLY	$20.00	PER	HOUSEHOLD	
Please	make	out	your	check	to	the	Rollingwood	Homeowners	

Association	
and	return	it	to	Kathy	Walker,	4902	Rockbluff	Drive	in	the	envelope		 	 							
provided.	
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